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A RUFFIAN'S GAME FOR GENTLEMEN'

U of A RUGBY CLUB
INVITES YOU TO:

'RUGBY NIGHT'

Thursday, March 13, 7 PM, in Dinwoodie
- Introduction ta the game
- Rugby films
- Socializing

PRACTICES: To Be Annaunced
EXPERIENCE NOT NECESSARY

JUST ENTHUSIASM!

CAMPS DIITA

Alumni provide
new scholarship

A new scholarship for U of
A students was announced by the
Alumni Association last week.

The Maimie S. Simpson
Memorial Scholarship,
dedicated ta the memory of
Maimie Simpson, will be award-
ed for the first time ai the
beginning of the next academic
year.

Miss Simpson served the
university for twenty-five years.
She began as a professor in the
Education faculty in 1945, and
was named the first Dean of
Women in 1950, a post she held
until ber retirement in 1960. She
remained interested in the un-
iversity untîl her death in 1977.

The scholarship will
emphasize students' contribu-
tion ta student and community
life, and their academnic standing.

Recipients must have beèn
enrolled as fuli-time students at
the University of Alberta for at
least the past two years, and must
be returning as fuil-tîme students
the following year.

Applications for the award
should be submitted no later
than March 15, and transcripts,
an outline-of contributions ta the
university community, and three
letters of reference from non-
relatives should be included with
the application.

Applications can bc picked
up at the U of A Alumni Office.

Canadian Univers ity Press

National Notes
More students get it on

NEW YORK (ZNS) - A series of new studies has found that
more and more college students are engaging in sex these days.

Researchers report that surveys taken during the early
Seventies indicated that about 50 per cent of bath maie and female
;tudents had engaged in sex while undergraduates. This figuré
zhimbed ta 78 per cent for men and 72 per cent for women by 1977,
hey say.

What's more, this greater sexual freedom is said ta have
reduced the so-called "pre-accupation with sex" suffered by many
nales of the past, and increased women's enjoyment af sex.

These are just some of the findings of surveys conducted
Juring the decade of the ' 70s by professor Joseph Katz of the State
University of New York and Denise Cronis of Queens College at
'.ity University of New York.

Katz and Cronin add that between 1970 and 1975, the number
)f students who beîieved in having 'sex before marriage also
ncreased dramatically, from 50 per cent ta 90 per cent. And the
imber of women who described their sexual experiences as
highly satisfying" reportedly increased from 50 per cent at the

beginning of the decade ta 66 per cent at the end.

Save time, scuttie democracy
WINNIPEG (CUP)- What has a thousand chairs, fourteen
people and usually lasts an hour or so?

The annual general meetings of most student unions, that's
what. Sa, the University of Manitoba student council is
considering giving themselves the annual veto on the event.

Counicil could save a few hundred dollars and someO
prepartion on the AGMIS, the committee presenting the motion
argued. The motion was tabled until the March il meeting.

But some students are angry that the democratic option of the
general meetings may be decided by student council.

Less than 20 people turned out for last year's AGM at the U of
M, and the previaus years have had only slightly better turnouts
since the sixties. The AGM is the only place where any and al
students can make motions.

"This remnoves the only direct input students have into the
process of student government," Andy Coyne, a U of M student
said.

"lt's the only constitutional safeguard we have against
completely irresponsible student councils," Coyne said.

Coyne and other students are circulating a petition that
opposes the motion and asks that the guaranteed annual general
meeting remain.

Stand by the students
MON-1 {LAL (CUP-) - Mc(iîll University students who teelthey
have been penalized by the effects of the recent support staff strike
can turn to the McGilI Student Defense Committee.1The commîttee, the creation of the Strike Support Com-
mittee, will aid students who encountered academic problems
because they respectèd picket lines during the strike. McGilI vice-
principal Eigil Pederson stated in a letter to students that they
should be allowed ta respect picket lines without penalty.

The committee believes students' rights should apply ta
deadlînes and exams during the strike, and up ta February 29. The
strike ended February 28.

"The Strîke Support Comnmittee took a radical stand during
the strike, and quite a few students stood by us," said camrnittee
member Caroline Proulx-Trottier.

"Now we have, ta stand by the students."

presents a forum on

The Quebec Referendum
Friday, March 14

3:0,0 p.m.
Tory 14-9

XEROX/v
INVITES YOU TO APPLY FOR A MARKETING
POSITION. WiE W1LL BE INTERVIEWING
CANDIDATES ON MARCH il AND 18.
GRADUATES 0F ALL FACULTIES
ARE WELCOME TO APPLY.

PLEASE CONTACT SANDRA KITSON
CANADA EMPLOYMENT CENTRE
UNI VERSITY 0F ALBERTA 432-4291

Xerox Canada Inc.
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There's More to Learning
than Lecture Notes...

General Faculties Councîl sets the rules you live by on this
campus. It decided tast month that ait freshman students
will have to write English Competence exams. That is
authority.

But YOU have a say in G.F.C.!

Forty percent of G.F.C.'s members are students and almost
every committee has students on it. If you have the guts ta
make the decisions affecting 34,000 people, $130 million,
and YQU - then get involved!

If you're happy just showing up to classes, then forget it.
But if you DO CARE, if you want ta decide what happens ta
YOU - YOU CAN!

For more information, contact Chanchal Bhattacharya,
Vice-President (Academic) or Dean Olmstead, President, in
Roomn 259 Students' Union Building, or phone 432-4236.

Atter aIl, you're paying for what you get- and make sure
you're getting ail of it!

YOUR STUDENTS' UNION WORKING FOR YOU!.


